
 

13 May 2019 

European Election: A strong European Union matters! 

 

Dear colleagues, 

The election for the European Parliament will be conducted from May 23-26, 2019. It is 
becoming more and more evident that Europe stands at a critical crossroads. The 
upcoming election will echo not only across Europe and its peoples but far beyond to the 
global community. The key question this time is whether the European idea will receive a 
positive boost and continue its successful path of recent decades or will this election be 
the starting point of even more disruption? 

For us at HA, it is important to remember that our European companies account for over 
60% of HA‘s global turnover, including over 1,000 employees and an annual turnover of 
nearly 400 million Euros per year. A Europe with open markets and business-friendly laws 
and regulations is the foundation for our success. 

For that reason, the European Management Team asks you for your personal support as 
European citizens: exercise your right to vote in this important election and vote for 
Europe! 

Sincerely 

Your 

European Management Team 

 

 


